NATIONAL WILDLIFE FEDERATION®



People and Nature: Our Future Is in the Balance

October 24, 2005

Dr. E.J. Milner-Gulland Reader in Conservation Science Imperial College London Division of Biology - Manor House Silwood Park Campus Buckhurst Road Ascot, Berkshire SL5 7PY

Dear Dr. Milner-Gulland:

Enclosed please find a check for US \$12.00. As I mentioned in my email to you last month, one of our young readers read the article about your work with saigas in *Ranger Rick* magazine and sent us this money in hopes of helping saigas. She'll be happy to know that her donation will be put to good use by Imperial College!

Best wishes,

Michele Reyzer

Editorial Associate

Ranger Rick magazine

Reyzer@nwf.org

Dear National Wildlife Federation,

I read about saving the Saigas in February's issue of Ranger Rick, and I wanted to help, but it was to cold for a lemonade stand, so I decided to wait until Summer. A while later, I was selling Cookie Cubes for softball, and a man gave me some cans and Mom deposited the cans and said that I could give the money to any organization. So, we talked it over and decided on this. I hope it helps.

Abby To Torque Abby To BE USED TO SAVE THE SAIGAS!

From: Abby Jo Tongue
103 Glenridge
Alpena, MI 49707
USA



6/29/05 Kit Sent to Thank You Letter & Educate Items.

